September 2020
This half term our PE day will be on a Thursday.  Children must come to school in appropriate PE kit when they come to school and lessons will be outdoors.
Children, remember long hair should be tied back; no jewellery should be worn, and PE kit should be in line with our school uniform policy.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As you are getting older, hygiene is important so make sure your kit is washed weekly and you might want to use a deodorant, particularly on PE days – you don’t need to bring this to school, but apply in the mornings to keep fresh  
